1450 On Your Radio Dial

North Missouri Broadcasting Co.

Sam A. Burk, General Manager

Kirksville, Missouri

May 7, 1949

Mr, Norman L. Maguire
434 N. Maple
Albtuquerque, N. M,
Dear Mr. Maguire:

Thank you very much for your letter
of April 20.

This is your confirmation of
recevtlion of K T R X on the morning of
April 20, 1949.

The information you have sent us 1is
greatly appreciated.

Sin ely rs,

Sam A. Burk ~
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